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I am in full support of Banning Conversion Therapy for all.  

Life is full of experiences, and everyone should have the right to chose free from 

shame.  

Parents, or guardians, religious practices should have NO say when it comes to 

gender expression or care. If you don't want it for yourself, then simply don't do it. 

The answer is direct, every person's experience varies, but you can't force your 

wants onto them.  

 

Let people live joyously, fluidly. The human right to get the Gender Care you need is 

of the utmost importance. We don't force people to be LGBT, so why should 

conservatives force us to be straight?  

 

Help save the immense amount of LGBT lives by passing this bill.  

Thank you for your time. 


